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                  President’s  

                   Message    
                 

       
I’d like to begin my message by 
thanking those individuals who 
sent cards, made donations or 
attended the Memorial Service for 
Mr. Daniel Ridout. His wife, 
children and family thank the 
association for coming and for 
the donation sent to support the 
Cab Calloway School of 
Performing Arts. This was such a 
wonderful service. Several of the 
songs he wrote or arranged were 
sung. My mind reflected to the 
glee club which many of us were 
a part. The music chosen was 
great. 
 
Other articles will feature alumnus 
Francis Wilson. Currently we are 
planning for the Fish and Pig Feet 
Dinner. Also included will be the 
raffle held earlier this month, the 
Financial Report, the Scholarship 
recipients for 2013, the Calendar 
of Events and the Membership 

Roster. The Membership list will 
include only individuals who have 
paid dues for 2013 as of now. 
Your names will be added in the 
next issue as we receive them. 
Mail dues to: 
Moton High School Alumni 
Association, P. O. Box 152, Royal 
Oak, Maryland 21662. 
 
 If you would like to serve as a 
representative from your class 
please let us know. Contact our 
secretary, Jacqueline. Greene at 
410-745-5320. We want you to 
join us for monthly meetings and 
share ideas to help us move 
forward. 
 
 We encourage all members and 
friends of this association to pay 
dues each year so that you will 
have access to the newsletter 
either through the website or by 
US mail. 
 
Let’s continue to keep our school 
spirit alive. 
            Gladys H. Giddens, 

President 
Class of 1960 
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>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>  
 

 
FRANCIS WILSON 
with client William Bailey 

 
Francis Linwood Wilson, the son of 
the late Ophelia and the late Noah 
Wilson was born in Trappe, 
Maryland. He received his education 
in the Talbot County Public School 
System. Francis is an active 
member of Scotts United Methodist 
Church, in Trappe, Maryland where 
he served as a member of the 
Trustee Board.  Francis is married to 
Florence Virginia Wilson. His 
daughters, Venolla, Lisa, 
and Shelia, his son-in-law, Kevin and 
his two granddaughters: Kerwyn 
Spears and Kendryck 
Spears are his special jewels. 
Francis is the proprietor of Wilson's 
Barbershop, located on 18  
Glenwood Avenue, Easton, 
Maryland.  He has been a 
professional barber for nearly fifty 
years.  
He specializes in cutting men's hair. 
However, he is also skilled at cutting 

and styling womenʼs hair, arching 
their eye brows and also, giving  
them facials. He provides these 
services for all ethnic groups. His 
life-long career began at an 
early age. He started cutting hair with 
the old hand clippers on his family 
members, by standing  
on a pine block. Francis began to 
practice his craft at Martin Wilson's 
Barbershop and received his 
Apprentice License while training 
under Martin Wilson.  A few years 
later, Francis went to work 
at the late Herman Hines Barbershop 
on West Street in Easton, Maryland 
and while working under Herman 
Hines , he received his Master's 
Barber License from the Salisbury 
Barber School, Lake Street, 
Salisbury, Maryland. 
 In 1963, his life dream came to 
fruition, when he opened up his own 
business on West Street, a small 
shop in the back of the Elk's Home 
Building and in 1977, he purchased 
his own building and set up shop on 
18 Glenwood Avenue, Easton, 
Maryland, where he has been 
operating his barbering trade 
the last thirty -six years.  
Throughout his life, he has been 
blessed, better than blessed. In 
response, to the many blessing that 
he has received, he has been a 
blessing to others. The following 
Master Barbers received their 
Apprentice Status under his 
guidance: the late Charles Banks of 
Washington, D.C. and James 
Edwards of Preston, MD and, also, 
Carlton Jones of Preston, Md, and  
 
 



 3 

Francis Wilson  (continued) 
 
Edward Roberts of Trappe, Md. 
Francis always found the time in his 
busy schedule to cut his clients hair 
when they were patients in the 
hospitals, the nursing homes 
or ill at home. Because of his 
extraordinary barbering skills, he 
served as the Barber Inspector for 
five years for the Lower and Upper 
Eastern Shore from Crisfield, 
Maryland to Port Deposit, Maryland. 
Francis kept up with the latest trends 
in the barbering trade by attending 
seminars and conferences that were 
held in the nearby states. Francis 
has earned the distinction of being 
one of the best barbers in the State 
of Maryland. "To God be  
the Glory, for the Great Things That 
He Has Done." 
 
 
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
 

SPRING FLING 
We are always thinking of ways 
to raise funds for our Scholarship 
Program. Raffle tickets were sold 
for a month and the drawing was 
held. 
On May 4, 2013  the raffle was 
held. 
Prizes were awarded to the 
following: 
1st prize $150.00 –winner 
Terenda Thomas – Denton, MD. 

 
2nd Prize  $100.00– winner 
Linwood Baines 
St. Michaels, MD. 
3rd Prize $ 50.00 – winner 
Chuck Chase 
Easton, Md. 
This was a successful activity 
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

 
SCHOLARSHIP  

RECIPIENTS 
2013 

 
The Alumni Association is pleased 
to announce the scholarship 
recipients for 2013.  Presentations 
were made on May 21 and 23 to the 
students listed below. They are: 
 
EASTON HIGH SCHOOL 

 
• Gordon Jeter 

Gordon plans to attend 
Salisbury University. He is a 
member of the National Honor 
Society. His career goal is to 
become a Sports Injury 
Specialist. 

 
 
ST. MICHAELS HIGH SCHOOL 

 
• Brynika Pinder 

Brynika plans to attend 
Chesapeake College plans to 
major in Criminal Justice. She  
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Scholarship  (continued) 

 
wants to work in the Juvenile 
division. 

• Morgan Stanford 
Morgan plans to attend Bowie 
State University. Her career 
goal is to become a part of  
criminal Justice. 

 
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

 
The Business Report 

MOTON HIGH SCHOOL 

ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 
This report reflects a  

financial report for: 

December 31, 2012 – 

 April 30, 2013 

The beginning balance as of December 31 2012 was  
$ 2171.72.  

Receipts for January 31, 2013 – April 30, 2013 

Is $ 658.00. 

The total revenue realized during the period 

 is  $ 2829.72. 

The total disbursements during that period 

 is  $ 362.61. 

The ending balance as of April 30, 2013 

 is  $  2467.11 

Treasurer’s reports are available upon request. 

 

 

 

EVENTS PLANNED 

FOR 

2013 

• FISH OR PIG FEET DINNER 

JUNE 7, 2013 
 ANERICAN LEGION 

 

• BASKETBALL CLASSIC 
     November 29, 2013 

Easton High School 
5:00 p.m. 

 
• OLE MOTON DANCE 

              November 30, 2013 
 Easton Fire Hall 

                 Beginning at 7:30 p.m. 
 
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

FISH OR PIG FEET 
DINNER 

 
Please come and support our dinner 
scheduled on Friday, June 7, 2013 
beginning at 11:00 a.m. 
 
Our menu will include: 

Fish or Pig feet 
Stewed tomatoes 

String beans 
and a choice of Potato salad, or fried 

potatoes or Mac and Cheese 
   Dessert is also included. 
             Cost $10.00 
 
Members of the Executive Board will 
be making a donation of $10.00 - 
$20.00 to help defray the cost of  
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Dinner    (Continued) 
 
some of the expenses. The 
association will purchase the fish 
and pig feet. 
 
If you would like to make a donation 
for the dinner, please mail your 
donation to: 

Moton High School Alumni 
Association 

P. O. Box 152 
Royal Oak, MD. 21662. 

 
We will need about 10 t0 12 cakes. If 
you would like to donate a cake, 
please contact Dorothy Palmer at 
410-745-5381. We do appreciate all 
that you can do to assist us. 
 
This dinner will help fund our 
scholarship recipients for the  

2013-2014. 
 
 
We hope to see you on June 7th. 

 
 
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

M E M B E R S H I P  D U E S  
 
We would like to thank each individual 
who paid membership dues in 2013. 
Currently we are accepting 
membership dues for the current year.   

Please let us know if your name was 
omitted.  

 Dues are $12.00 per member and 
$6.00 for associate members.   

All individuals who attended Moton 
High Schools are encouraged to 
become a member. You can also 
include your spouse if he or she did 
not attend Moton as an Associate 
Member. Please join us and become a 
supporter of the association. As of 
May 31, 2013 the following individuals 
have paid dues for 2013:   

 
ALUMNI MEMBERS 

2013 
 Ethel Ball 
Doris Ann Barnett 
 Normagene P.  Bennett 
Walter W. Black, Jr. 
John R. Blake 
Donald Brooks 
 Dr. Harriet A. Brown 
 Paul W. Brown, Jr. 
Helen Bryan 
Roger Bryan 
 Virginia Burford 
  Diane  Brown Caldwell 
 Daniel Camper 
Kenny Camper 
Marian Carter 
Judith Chambers 
Marvin Cornish 
Eugene O. Dickerson 
Evelyn Benson Dyson 
 
 



 6 

Alumni Members (Continued) 
 
Francis Feagins 
Joyce S. Flamer 
Elinor  Caldwell Ford 
 Gladys H. Giddens 
Coleman Goldsborough 
Jacqueline Greene 
Lillian Hall 
Dr. Leah Goldsborough Hasty 
Ella Haythe 
Miriam E. Hayward 
Joanne J. Henry 
Roberta Herbert 
 Alice Ruth Holliday 
 Lawrence A. Holliday 
B.  Vastine Holliday 
Ruth Hollis 
 Carroll Hynson 
Genevie Webb Kennedy 
Joyce Roberts Lima 
Mary V. Morris 
Albert Nash 
 Dorothy Palmer 
 Robert Palmer 
 Serug Phoenix 
Delores Pinder 
Alexene B. Ross 
Otis Sampson 
Helen Savoy 
 Lillian G. Terrell 
  Joanne H. Tolson 

Constance W. Tucker 
Edzel Turner 
 Hilbert Turner 
Ann Wayman 
Paul Wayman 
William Wells 
Gloria R. Wimberly 
Gladys A. Williams 
 Bertha Wilson 
 Herbert R.  Wilson 
 Rev .Paul  Wilson 
 Quentin Wilson 
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

 
 
 
 

    ASSOCIATE   
   MEMBERS    

                    2013 
 

Clairdean Black 
Juanita Blake 
Mary Brooks 

Marva Camper 
Charles Carter 
Will Chambers 
Ernest Morris 

Rick Ross 
Lillian Turner 

 


